
Thank you for your interest in the MTFP.  Our office 

just received notification from the Mississippi 

Department of Education regarding the status of our 

grant, informing us that we will not have the funds 

to onboard a new cohort of prospective teachers for 

participation. The MTFP will only be funded to 

support our current participants as the program is 

gradually phased out over the next two years.     

After 30+ years of working with Fellows, we are sorry 

we are no longer able to accept new applicants.  

Thank you for your dedication to the teaching 

profession.   

Thank you. 

MTFP Program Staff 

 


